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Feeling and Personhood John Heron 1992-06-25 John Heron presents a radical new theory of the
person in which "feeling," differentiated from emotion, becomes the distinctive feature of
personhood. The book explores the applications of Heron's ideas to living and learning and
includes numerous experiential exercises. Central to Heron's analysis are interrelationships
between four basic psychological modes - affective, imaginal, conceptual and practical. In
particular, feeling is seen as the ground and potential from which all other aspects of the
psyche emerge - emotion, intuition, imaging of all kinds, reason, discrimination, intention
and action. The author also shows the fundamental relation of his ideas to theory and
practice in transpersonal psychology and philosophy, and examines the implications of his
theory for understanding and enhancing both formal and life learning.
Ego Development Jane Loevinger 1976
Knowing and Reasoning in College Marcia B. Baxter Magolda 1992-10-09 Baxter Magolda uses
data gathered from in-depth interviews over a five-year period to reveal four distinct "ways
of knowing." These range from the most basic - in which learning is a question of acquiring
information and repeating - to the most complex - in which students evaluate a variety of
opinions before finally forming their own. In an innovative approach, the author presents
direct excerpts from interviews with students, allowing us to "hear" their experiences in
their own words - and offers rich data about the current realities of learning in college.
The book provides useful real-life examples of how instructional approaches, class
expectations, peer interaction, evaluation methods, and other factors affect intellectual
development in the classroom.
The Evolving Self Robert KEGAN 2009-06-30 "The Evolving Self" focuses upon the most basic
and universal of psychological problems--the individual's effort to make sense of experience,
to make meaning of life. According to Robert Kegan, meaning-making is a lifelong activity
that begins in earliest infancy and continues to evolve through a series of stages
encompassing childhood, adolescence, and adulthood. The Evolving Self describes this process
of evolution in rich and human detail, concentrating especially on the internal experience of
growth and transition, its costs and disruptions as well as its triumphs. At the heart of our
meaning-making activity, the book suggests, is the drawing and redrawing of the distinction
between "self" and "other." Using Piagetian theory in a creative new way to make sense of how
we make sense of ourselves, Kegan shows that each meaning-making stage is a new solution to
the lifelong tension between the universal human yearning to be connected, attached, and
included, on the one hand, and to be distinct, independent, and autonomous on the other. "The
Evolving Self" is the story of our continuing negotiation of this tension. It is a book that
is theoretically daring enough to propose a reinterpretation of the Oedipus complex and
clinically concerned enough to suggest a variety of fresh new ways to treat those
psychological complaints that commonly arise in the course of development. Kegan is an
irrepressible storyteller, an impassioned opponent of the health-and-illness approach to
psychological distress, and a sturdy builder of psychological theory. His is an original and
distinctive new voice in the growing discussion of human development across the life span.
The Elegant Self Robert Lundin McNamara 2013 "Clear, lucid and powerful! The Elegant Self is
a must read if you are interested in the further reaches of development." - Ken Wilber author
of The Integral Vision Grow Beyond Conventional Adulthood and Distinctively Give Your Gifts.
The Elegant Self offers a unique perspective on the future of you. Explore adulthood through
a new lens as you tour the many dangers facing our world today. Gain rare clarity into some
of the highest stages of development. Learn how the trap of completeness may be holding your

influence in the world back in virtually every facet of life. Enjoy this rare invitation into
the courage for you to become more of an elegant self. - Save thousands of dollars by
understanding the origin of inadequacy. - Go beyond the limitations of the autonomous self
most adults are stuck in. - Free yourself from the trap of completeness. - Leverage paradox
to fuel greater influence and impact in the world. - Discover never-before-seen ways to free
yourself from limiting habits. Robert Lundin McNamara is a professor of developmental
psychology in Boulder, Colorado and is a highly respected authority on the higher reaches of
adulthood. Rob is author of Strength To Awaken, a speaker, performance coach,
psychotherapist, and expert in helping high-achieving adults make greater impact in their
lives.
Postautonomous Ego Development Susanne R. Cook-Greuter 2010-01-01
Unlocking Leadership Mindtraps Jennifer Garvey Berger 2019 Author and consultant Jennifer
Garvey Berger has worked with all types of leaders - from top executives at Google to
nonprofit directors who are trying to make a dent in social change. She hears a version of
the same plea from every client in nearly every sector around the world: "I know that
complexity and uncertainty are testing my instincts, but I don't know which to trust. Is
there some way to know what to do when I can't know what's next?" Her newest work is an
answer to this plea. Using her background in adult development, complexity theories, and
leadership consultancy, Garvey Berger discerns five pernicious and pervasive "mind traps" to
frame the book. These are: the desire for simple stories, our sense that we are right, our
desire to get along with others in our group, our fixation with control, and our constant
quest to protect and defend our egos. In addition to understanding why these natural impulses
steer us wrong in a fast-moving world, leaders will get powerful questions and approaches
that help them escape these patterns.
Complete Psychology Graham Davey 2014-09-25 The new edition of Complete Psychology is the
definitive undergraduate textbook. It not only fits exactly with the very latest BPS
curriculum and offers integrated web support for students and lecturers, but it also includes
guidance on study skills, research methods, statistics and careers. Complete Psychology
provides excellent coverage of the major areas of study . Each chapter has been fully updated
to reflect changes in the field and to include examples of psychology in applied settings,
and further reading sections have been expanded. The companion website,
www.completepsychology.co.uk, has also been fully revised and now contains chapter summaries,
author pages, downloadable presentations, useful web links, multiple choice questions, essay
questions and an electronic glossary. Written by an experienced and respected team of
authors, this highly accessible, comprehensive text is illustrated in full colour, and quite
simply covers everything students need for their first-year studies as well as being an
invaluable reference and revision tool for second and third years.
Mastering Leadership Robert J. Anderson 2015-11-04 Is your leadership a competitive
advantage, or is it costing you? How do you know? Are you developing your leadership
effectiveness at the pace of change? For most leaders today, complexity is outpacing their
personal and collective development. Most leaders are in over their heads, whether they know
it or not. The most successful organizations over time are the best led. While this has
always been true, today escalating global complexity puts leadership effectiveness at a
premium. Mastering Leadership involves developing the effectiveness of leaders—individually
and collectively—and turning that leadership into a competitive advantage. This comprehensive
roadmap for optimal leadership features: Breakthrough research that connects increased
leadership effectiveness with enhanced business performance The first fully integrated
Universal Model of Leadership—one that integrates the best theory and research in the fields
of Leadership and Organizational Development over the last half century A free, online selfassessment of your leadership, using the Leadership Circle Profile, visibly outlining how you
are currently leading and how to develop even greater effectiveness The five stages in the
evolution of leadership—Egocentric, Reactive, Creative, Integral, and Unitive—along with the
organizational structures and cultures that develop at each of these stages Six leadership
practices for evolving your leadership capability at a faster pace A map of your optimal path
to greater leadership effectiveness Case stories that facilitate pragmatic application of
this Leadership Development System to your particular situation This timeless, authoritative
text provides a systemic approach for developing your senior leaders and the leadership
system of your organization. It does not recommend quick fixes, but argues that real
development requires a strategic, long-term, and integrated approach in order to forge more
effective leaders and enhanced business performance. Mastering Leadership offers a
developmental pathway to bring forth the highest and best use of yourself, your life, and

your leadership. By more meaningfully deploying all of who you are every day, individually
and collectively, you will achieve a leadership legacy consistent with your highest
aspirations.
Higher Stages of Human Development Charles Nathaniel Alexander 1990 This volume brings
together contributions from researchers who address crucial questions of developmental theory
such as what are the highest stages of human development? Each chapter takes Piagetian theory
as a point of departure and provides a more comprehensive vision of human development.
Right Weight, Right Mind Dr. Robert Kegan 2016-01-04 This book is written for individuals
who want to lose weight and maintain their weight loss. It is not a diet book; it is a book
about how to change your mind. Written by three Harvard-trained, adult-developmental
psychologists, the book takes readers by the hand to first show them a personalized picture
of how their mind is getting in the way of accomplishing what they want. This is a picture of
the immunity to change.Written in a conversational style, the authors gently remind the
reader that developing the "right mind" takes time and targeted practice. They provide clear
directions for how readers can engage a series of exercises, all designed to help them shift
their focus from "right behavior" to "right mind" so that they can overturn their immune
system and accomplish their improvement goals in a matter of months.The book is filled with
stories of real people who courageously took the journey of changing their mind, changing
their weight, and changing their lives.
Integral Life Practice Ken Wilber 2008-09-09 Over the last thirty-five years, Ken Wilber has
developed an Integral "theory of everything" that makes sense of how all the world's
knowledge systems—East and West; ancient, modern, and postmodern—fit together and can elevate
our awareness. Drawing on science, psychology, human development, spirituality, religion, and
dozens of other fields, Integral Theory is a revolutionary framework for understanding
ourselves and the world we live in. Now there is a way to not just think Integrally, but to
embody an Integral worldview in your everyday life. Integral Life Practice is not just a new
approach to self-development and higher awareness, but a way of making sense of—and making
best use of—the existing treasure trove of insights, methods, and practices for cultivating a
more enlightened life. It offers a uniquely adaptive approach to awakened living that's
suitable for everyone: people with busy careers and families, college students, retirees,
even hardcore athletes and yogis. It's geared for devout—and irreverent—people of any
religion, or no religion! This highly flexible system will help you develop your physical
health, spiritual awareness, emotional balance, mental clarity, relational joy, and energy
level, within a framework that integrates all aspects of your life. Combining original
exercises, vivid examples, cutting-edge theory, and illustrative graphics, Integral Life
Practice is the ultimate handbook for realizing freedom and fullness in the 21st century.
Your Whole Life James Bernard Murphy 2020-05-22 A holistic view of human development that
rejects the conventional stages of childhood, adulthood, and old age When we talk about human
development, we tend to characterize it as proceeding through a series of stages in which we
are first children, then adolescents, and finally, adults. But as James Bernard Murphy
observes, growth is not limited to the young nor is decline limited to the aged. We are never
trapped within the horizon of a particular life stage: children anticipate adulthood and
adults recapture childhood. According to Murphy, the very idea of stages of life undermines
our ability to see our lives as a whole. In Your Whole Life, Murphy asks: what accounts for
the unity of a human life over time? He advocates for an unconventional, developmental story
of human nature based on a nested hierarchy of three powers—first, each person's unique human
genome insures biological identity over time; second, each person's powers of imagination and
memory insure psychological identity over time; and, third, each person's ability to tell his
or her own life story insures narrative identity over time. Just as imagination and memory
rely upon our biological identity, so our autobiographical stories rest upon our
psychological identity. Narrative is not the foundation of personal identity, as many argue,
but its capstone. Engaging with the work of Aristotle, Augustine, Jesus, and Rousseau, as
well as with the contributions of contemporary evolutionary biologists and psychologists,
Murphy challenges the widely shared assumptions in Western thinking about personhood and its
development through discrete stages of childhood, adulthood, and old age. He offers, instead,
a holistic view in which we are always growing and declining, always learning and forgetting,
and always living and dying, and finds that only in relation to one's whole life does the
passing of time obtain meaning.
Change Leadership Tony Wagner 2012-06-28 The Change Leadership Group at the Harvard School
of Education has, through its work with educators, developed a thoughtful approach to the
transformation of schools in the face of increasing demands for accountability. This book

brings the work of the Change Leadership Group to a broader audience, providing a framework
to analyze the work of school change and exercises that guide educators through the
development of their practice as agents of change. It exemplifies a new and powerful approach
to leadership in schools.
The Discerning Heart: the Developmental Psychology of Robert Kegan Philip M. Lewis
2018-03-14 This small book is about how, if we are fortunate, we get smarter as we grow
older. Smarter not in the sense that our IQ score rises, but smarter in a much more important
sense. This book is about the growth of human understanding, a kind of understanding that
enables us to see both ourselves and others more clearly and, in the process, leads us to
feel more deeply. Its focus is a remarkable new theory of the development of the self by
Harvard psychologist Robert Kegan. The ideas contained in this book will enable you to view
yourself, others, and the world through new eyes. It will put your experience of living in
the world in motion and, I hope, make you both more discerning and thereby more vulnerable to
our very human struggle of making sense of our lives.
Learning for Leadership Eleanor Drago-Severson 2013-08-16 Prepare education leaders to
support adult professional growth with this comprehensive guide! Supporting adult
professional development--or capacity building--is a challenge in today's high-accountability
atmosphere, especially with new teacher and principal evaluations. Help prepare leaders to
nurture human potential and build internal capacities with this one-of-a-kind resource.
My Antelope Loves Cantaloupe Robert Kegan 2020-11-18 To nourish the love of language—its
music and its surprise—Harvard professor Robert Kegan appeals to all a young child’s
appetites— the fascination with animals, the preoccupation with food, the delight in the
incongruous. Kegan’s clever text and Walsh’s evocative watercolors introduce the young child
to the classic form of The Joke—a set up (“My palominos...) and a punchline (“...love
jalapenos!”). They can’t resist “telling it” over and over. My Antelope Loves Cantaloupe is
the Raffi of picture books. An earworm of affectionate silliness, it will become a part of
the family’s “shared language.” This book may start your child on a path to Harvard, or
giggles, or both.
Developmental Psychopathology Charles Wenar 2000 Accessible and clearly written,
Developmental Psychopathology, 4/e, is designed to be challenging to students rather than
being “dumbed down” for them. Presenting a balance of perspectives, including the behavioral,
psychodynamic, cognitive, and family systems, the authors provide a rich, thought-provoking,
and integrative view of developmental psychopathology. In this new edition, a consistent
organizational scheme is used in each chapter, and the research is up-to-date, including
particular attention to important new emerging themes such as attachment, neurobiological
models, and peer relations.
Personality Daniel Nettle 2009-02-26 A discussion of the science of human personality offers
the latest findings from brain science and genetics to explain what determines the choices we
make, looks at the different personality types, and blends true-life stories with scientific
research toexplore why some people are worriers and others wanderers.
Being-in-the-World Hubert L. Dreyfus 1990-12-14 Being-in-the-World is a guide to one of the
most influential philosophical works of this century: Division I of Part One of Being and
Time, where Martin Heidegger works out an original and powerful account of being-in-the-world
which he then uses to ground a profound critique of traditional ontology and epistemology.
Hubert Dreyfus's commentary opens the way for a new appreciation of this difficult
philosopher, revealing a rigorous and illuminating vocabulary that is indispensable for
talking about the phenomenon of world. The publication of Being and Time in 1927 turned the
academic world on its head. Since then it has become a touchstone for philosophers as diverse
as Marcuse, Sartre, Foucault, and Derrida who seek an alternative to the rationalist
Cartesian tradition of western philosophy. But Heidegger's text is notoriously dense, and his
language seems to consist of unnecessarily barbaric neologisms; to the neophyte and even to
those schooled in Heidegger thought, the result is often incomprehensible. Dreyfus's approach
to this daunting book is straightforward and pragmatic. He explains the text by frequent
examples drawn from everyday life, and he skillfully relates Heidegger's ideas to the
questions about being and mind that have preoccupied a generation of cognitive scientists and
philosophers of mind.
Understanding Computers and Cognition Terry Winograd 1986 This book is about the design of
computer technology. It it, we look closely at computers as they exist today and we set out
new directions for future development.This discourse presented here, however, is not what one
would expect to find in a book of science and engineering. It moves among topics and purposes
that appear to be worlds apart: it is both theoretical and practical; it is concerned with

computer technology and with the nature of human existence; with the philosophy of language
with office automation.
An Everyone Culture Robert Kegan 2016-03-01 A Radical New Model for Unleashing Your
Company’s Potential In most organizations nearly everyone is doing a second job no one is
paying them for—namely, covering their weaknesses, trying to look their best, and managing
other people’s impressions of them. There may be no greater waste of a company’s resources.
The ultimate cost: neither the organization nor its people are able to realize their full
potential. What if a company did everything in its power to create a culture in which
everyone—not just select “high potentials”—could overcome their own internal barriers to
change and use errors and vulnerabilities as prime opportunities for personal and company
growth? Robert Kegan and Lisa Lahey (and their collaborators) have found and studied such
companies—Deliberately Developmental Organizations. A DDO is organized around the simple but
radical conviction that organizations will best prosper when they are more deeply aligned
with people’s strongest motive, which is to grow. This means going beyond consigning “people
development” to high-potential programs, executive coaching, or once-a-year off-sites. It
means fashioning an organizational culture in which support of people’s development is woven
into the daily fabric of working life and the company’s regular operations, daily routines,
and conversations. An Everyone Culture dives deep into the worlds of three leading companies
that embody this breakthrough approach. It reveals the design principles, concrete practices,
and underlying science at the heart of DDOs—from their disciplined approach to giving
feedback, to how they use meetings, to the distinctive way that managers and leaders define
their roles. The authors then show readers how to build this developmental culture in their
own organizations. This book demonstrates a whole new way of being at work. It suggests that
the culture you create is your strategy—and that the key to success is developing everyone.
Subcultures: The Basics Ross Haenfler 2013-10-08 Subcultures: The Basics is an accessible,
engaging introduction to youth cultures in a global context. Blending theory and practice to
examine a range of subcultural movements including hip hop in Japan, global graffiti writing
crews, heavy metal in Europe and straight edge movements in the USA, this text answers the
key questions posed by those new to the subject, including: What is a subculture? How do
subcultures emerge, who participates and why? What is the relationship between deviance,
resistance and the ‘mainstream’? How does society react to different subcultural movements?
How has global media and virtual networking influenced subcultures? Is there a life ‘after’
subculture? Tracing the history and development of subcultures to the present day, with
further reading and case studies throughout, this text is essential reading for all those
studying youth culture in the contexts of sociology, cultural studies, media studies,
anthropology and criminology.
Moral Development Ronald F. Duska 1975 Studies the two developmental psychologists' theories
as they relate to education and Christianity in an attempt to define moral maturity
Reinventing Organizations Frederic Laloux 2014 Every time humanity has shifted to a new
stage of consciousness in the past, it has invented a new way to structure and run
organizations, each time bringing breakthroughs in collaboration. The organizations
researched for this book have already "cracked the code." Their founders have fundamentally
questioned every aspect of management and have come up with entirely new organizational
methods. This book describes in practical detail how organizations large and small can
operate in this new paradigm.
Immunity to Change Robert Kegan 2009-02-15 Unlock your potential and finally move forward. A
recent study showed that when doctors tell heart patients they will die if they don't change
their habits, only one in seven will be able to follow through successfully. Desire and
motivation aren't enough: even when it's literally a matter of life or death, the ability to
change remains maddeningly elusive. Given that the status quo is so potent, how can we change
ourselves and our organizations? In Immunity to Change, authors Robert Kegan and Lisa Lahey
show how our individual beliefs--along with the collective mind-sets in our
organizations--combine to create a natural but powerful immunity to change. By revealing how
this mechanism holds us back, Kegan and Lahey give us the keys to unlock our potential and
finally move forward. And by pinpointing and uprooting our own immunities to change, we can
bring our organizations forward with us. This persuasive and practical book, filled with
hands-on diagnostics and compelling case studies, delivers the tools you need to overcome the
forces of inertia and transform your life and your work.
Changing on the Job Jennifer Garvey Berger 2011-11-30 Listen to people in every field and
you'll hear a call for more sophisticated leadership—for leaders who can solve more complex
problems than the human race has ever faced. But these leaders won't simply come to the fore;

we have to develop them, and we must cultivate them as quickly as is humanly possible.
Changing on the Job is a means to this end. As opposed to showing readers how to play the
role of a leader in a "paint by numbers" fashion, Changing on the Job builds on theories of
adult growth and development to help readers become more thoughtful individuals, capable of
leading in any scenario. Moving from the theoretical to the practical, and employing realworld examples, author Jennifer Garvey Berger offers a set of building blocks to help
cultivate an agile workforce while improving performance. Coaches, HR professionals,
thoughtful leaders, and anyone who wants to flourish on the job will find this book a vital
resource for developing their own capacities and those of the talent that they support.
The Evolving Self Mihaly Csikszentmihalyi 2009-10-13 The acclaimed sequel to the
international bestseller Flow: an intelligent, inspiring guide to unlocking the evolutionary
history of our present consciousness, and “becoming at one with the power that is the
universe.” “A book of singular importance and timeliness, one with momentous implications for
the future.”— Howard Gardner In Mihaly Csikszentmihalyi’s bestselling Flow, he introduced
readers to a radical new theory of happiness. Now in The Evolving Self—his breakthrough
sequel—he demonstrates how we can understand and overcome our evolutionary shortcomings.
Premised on the idea that only through a reckoning with our evolutionary past can we build a
stable, meaningful future, The Evolving Self covers the challenges associated with our
cognitive evolutionary history (“As far as controlling the mind is concerned, we are like a
novice driver behind the wheel of a racing car”); the distortions of reality we experience
due to genes, culture, and our sense of self; and the central importance of “flow” from an
evolutionary perspective as we look toward the future. Erudite, perceptive, and
insightful—and more important now than ever, as our consciousnesses are increasingly mediated
by electronic devices—The Evolving Self is a timely resource for anyone looking to improve
our world for ourselves and for generations to come.
The Integral Vision Ken Wilber 2018-11-06 A pop-culture presentation of the Integral
Approach from visionary genius Ken Wilber, designed as an easy introduction to his work. What
if we attempted to create an all-inclusive map that touches the most important factors from
all of the world’s great traditions? Using all the known systems and models of human
growth—from the ancient sages to the latest breakthroughs in cognitive science—Ken Wilber
distills their major components into five simple elements, ones that readers can relate to
their own experience right now. With clear explanations, practical exercises, and familiar
examples, The Integral Vision invites readers to share in the innovative approach to
spiritual growth, business success, and personal relationships. This book has been adapted
from the 2009 graphic edition. This book is part of the Shambhala Pocket Library series. The
Shambhala Pocket Library is a collection of short, portable teachings from notable figures
across religious traditions and classic texts. The covers in this series are rendered by
Colorado artist Robert Spellman. The books in this collection distill the wisdom and heart of
the work Shambhala Publications has published over 50 years into a compact format that is
collectible, reader-friendly, and applicable to everyday life.
Teaching Race Stephen D. Brookfield 2018-11-20 A real-world how-to manual for talking about
race in the classroom Educators and activists frequently call for the need to address the
lingering presence of racism in higher education. Yet few books offer specific suggestions
and advice on how to introduce race to students who believe we live in a post-racial world
where racism is no longer a real issue. In Teaching Race the authors offer practical tools
and techniques for teaching and discussing racial issues at predominately White institutions
of higher education. As current events highlight the dynamics surrounding race and racism on
campus and the world beyond, this book provides teachers with essential training to
facilitate productive discussion and raise racial awareness in the classroom. A variety of
teaching and learning experts provide insights, tips, and guidance on running classroom
discussions on race. They present effective approaches and activities to bring reluctant
students into a consideration of race and explore how White teachers can model racial
awareness, thereby inviting students into the process of examining their own white identity.
Racism, whether evident in overt displays or subconscious bias, has repercussions that
reverberate far beyond the campus grounds. As the cultural climate increasingly calls out for
more research, education, and dialogue on race and racism, this book helps teachers spotlight
issues related to race in a way that leads to effective classroom and campus conversation.
The book provides guidance on how to: Create the conditions that facilitate respectful racial
dialogue by building trust and effectively negotiating conflict Uncover each student’s own
subconscious bias and the intersectionality that exists even in the most homogenous-appearing
classrooms Help students embrace discomfort, and adapt discussion methods to accommodate

issues of race and positionality Avoid common traps, mistakes, and misconceptions encountered
in anti-racist teaching Predominantly White institutions face a number of challenges in
dealing with race issues, including a lack of precedence, an absence of modeling by campus
leaders, and little clear guidance on how teachers can identify and challenge racism on
campus. Teaching Race is packed with activities, suggestions and exercises to provide
practical real-world help for teachers trying to introduce race in class
Paradigms of Personality Jane Loevinger 1987 Using T.S. Kuhn's model of scientific
revolutions as a framework, this book presents five major theories of personality:
psychoanalysis, behaviourism, psychometric traits, social learning theory, and cognitive
developmentalism. Each theory provides unique access to a different facet of the person: the
dynamic unconscious, behaviour and its control, traits, social behaviour and cognition, and
character development.
Another Way Stephen Lewis 2020-01-22 ?Another Way describes a new way of leadership for the
21st Century, one that inspires people to delve deeply into their own selves and that creates
a mysterious relatedness among strangers. When this leadership happens, we remember people
are created to experience community, to find joy in one another, and to create a better world
out of a deep reservoir where the soul resides. Written by the leaders of the Forum for
Theological Exploration, the internationally recognized leadership incubator for emerging
Christian leaders, Another Way will shape the way you look at yourself, your leadership, and
the communities that hold you accountable to making the world a better place.
Why Greatness Cannot Be Planned Kenneth O. Stanley 2015-05-05 Why does modern life revolve
around objectives? From how science is funded, to improving how children are educated -- and
nearly everything in-between -- our society has become obsessed with a seductive illusion:
that greatness results from doggedly measuring improvement in the relentless pursuit of an
ambitious goal. In Why Greatness Cannot Be Planned, Stanley and Lehman begin with a
surprising scientific discovery in artificial intelligence that leads ultimately to the
conclusion that the objective obsession has gone too far. They make the case that great
achievement can't be bottled up into mechanical metrics; that innovation is not driven by
narrowly focused heroic effort; and that we would be wiser (and the outcomes better) if
instead we whole-heartedly embraced serendipitous discovery and playful creativity.
Controversial at its heart, yet refreshingly provocative, this book challenges readers to
consider life without a destination and discovery without a compass.
Contemporary Theories of Learning Knud Illeris 2009-05-07 In this definitive collection of
today’s most influential learning theorists, sixteen world-renowned experts present their
understanding of what learning is and how human learning takes place. Professor Knud Illeris
has collected chapters that explain both the complex frameworks in which learning takes place
and the specific facets of learning, such as the acquisition of learning content, personal
development, and the cultural and social nature of learning processes. Each international
expert provides either a seminal text or an entirely new précis of the conceptual framework
they have developed over a lifetime of study. Elucidating the key concepts of learning,
Contemporary Theories of Learning provides both the perfect desk reference and an ideal
introduction for students. It will prove an authoritative guide for researchers and academics
involved in the study of learning, and an invaluable resource for all those dealing with
learning in daily life and work. It provides a detailed synthesis of current learning
theories... all in the words of the theorists themselves. The theories of Knud Illeris Peter
Jarvis Robert Kegan Yrjö Engeström Bente Elkjaer Jack Mezirow Howard Gardner Peter Alheit
John Heron Mark Tennant Jerome Bruner Robin Usher Thomas Ziehe Jean Lave Etienne Wenger Danny
Wildemeersch & Veerle Stroobants In their own words
Changes of Mind Jenny Wade 1996-01-01 An original theory of the development of consciousness
that brings together research from neurology, new-paradigm studies, psychology, and
mysticism.
Treating the Self Ernest S. Wolf 2002-09-24 Now available in paper for the first time, this
classic text is about how an analyst analyzes. Rooted in the theory of psychoanalytic self
psychology as put forth by Heinz Kohut and his colleagues, Treating the Self focuses on the
application of the self-psychological concept of the psyche to the actual conduct of
psychoanalytic treatment. The result is not a "how-to" approach, but rather a volume that
suggests a theory of treatment and offers guidelines for creative ways of thinking about
therapy. Written by Ernest Wolf, a close collaborator of Heinz Kohut, this is a personal
account of the process of self psychology presented by one of the foremost experts in the
field.
How the Way We Talk Can Change the Way We Work Robert Kegan 2001-07-02 Why is the gap so

great between our hopes, our intentions, even ourdecisions-and what we are actually able to
bring about? Even whenwe are able to make important changes-in our own lives or thegroups we
lead at work-why are the changes are so frequentlyshort-lived and we are soon back to
business as usual? What can wedo to transform this troubling reality? In this intensely
practical book, Harvard psychologists RobertKegan and Lisa Laskow Lahey take us on a
carefully guided journeydesigned to help us answer these very questions. And not
justgenerally, or in the abstract. They help each of us arrive at ourown particular answers
that can solve the puzzling gap between whatwe intend and what we are able to accomplish. How
the Way WeTalk Can Change the Way We Work provides you with the tools tocreate a powerful new
build-it-yourself mental technology.
Boomeritis Ken Wilber 2003-09-09 Ken Wilber's latest book is a daring departure from his
previous writings—a highly original work of fiction that combines brilliant scholarship with
tongue-in-cheek storytelling to present the integral approach to human development that he
expounded in more conventional terms in his recent A Theory of Everything. The story of a
naïve young grad student in computer science and his quest for meaning in a fragmented world
provides the setting in which Wilber contrasts the alienated "flatland" of scientific
materialism with the integral vision, which embraces body, mind, soul, and spirit in self,
culture, and nature. The book especially targets one of the most stubborn obstacles to
realizing the integral vision: a disease of egocentrism and narcissism that Wilber calls
"boomeritis" because it seems to plague the baby-boomer generation most of all. Through a
series of sparkling seminar-lectures skillfully interwoven with the hero's misadventures in
the realms of sex, drugs, and popular culture, all of the major tenets of extreme
postmodernism are criticized—and exemplified—including the author's having a bad case of
boomeritis himself. Parody, intellectual slapstick, and a mind-twisting surprise ending unite
to produce a highly entertaining summary of the work of cutting-edge theorists in human
development from around the world.
The Romance of American Psychology Ellen Herman 1996-01-01 "A wonderfully written book . . .
[about] a little-recognized but enormously significant process that has shaped contemporary
American political culture."--Cynthia Enloe, author of The Morning After
In Over Our Heads Robert Kegan 1998-07-21 If contemporary culture were a school, with all
the tasks and expectations meted out by modern life as its curriculum, would anyone graduate?
In the spirit of a sympathetic teacher, Robert Kegan guides us through this tricky
curriculum, assessing the fit between its complex demands and our mental capacities, and
showing what happens when we find ourselves, as we so often do, in over our heads. In this
dazzling intellectual tour, he completely reintroduces us to the psychological landscape of
our private and public lives. A decade ago in The Evolving Self, Kegan presented a dynamic
view of the development of human consciousness. Here he applies this widely acclaimed theory
to the mental complexity of adulthood. As parents and partners, employees and bosses,
citizens and leaders, we constantly confront a bewildering array of expectations,
prescriptions, claims, and demands, as well as an equally confusing assortment of expert
opinions that tell us what each of these roles entails. Surveying the disparate expert
“literatures,” which normally take no account of each other, Kegan brings them together to
reveal, for the first time, what these many demands have in common. Our frequent frustration
in trying to meet these complex and often conflicting claims results, he shows us, from a
mismatch between the way we ordinarily know the world and the way we are unwittingly expected
to understand it. In Over Our Heads provides us entirely fresh perspectives on a number of
cultural controversies—the “abstinence vs. safe sex” debate, the diversity movement,
communication across genders, the meaning of postmodernism. What emerges in these pages is a
theory of evolving ways of knowing that allows us to view adult development much as we view
child development, as an open-ended process born of the dynamic interaction of cultural
demands and emerging mental capabilities. If our culture is to be a good “school,” as Kegan
suggests, it must offer, along with a challenging curriculum, the guidance and support that
we clearly need to master this course—a need that this lucid and richly argued book begins to
meet.
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